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PE starting from next week  

As previously mentioned, your children can come to school in 
sports clothes on their PE day, instead of school uniform. Please do 
not purchase anything new as whatever they have at home is fine. 

Please be aware that the children, unless it is raining heavily, will be 
outside for PE. Think warm and comfy to move in.   

PE days  

Oak/Year 6 - Friday 
Birch/Year 5 - Monday and Thursday 
Larch/Year 4 - Thursday and Friday 

Maple/Year 3 - Tuesday  
Cherry/Year 2 -  Friday  

Willow/Reception and Year 1 - Thursday  

I have been asked by some parents about being 
able to exit the school grounds via the back 

entrance. Unfortunately, due to the narrow path, 
we are unable to change from a one way system 

at this point in time. 

Information on after school clubs 

Clubs will not be starting back yet due 
to the children being in class bubbles 
and not being able to mix with other  
children from different year groups.  

As soon as we can get back up and 
running with clubs we will let you 

know. Welcome back 

We are trying to limit the number of visitors in 
school, therefore any comments or questions, 
please telephone the school or email me directly.  

Thank you  

Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

I think this week I have been the proudest person on the planet! Your 
children have embraced coming back to school with open arms, worked 

extremely hard and enjoyed time with their friends. On the first day, 
teachers explained to the children the new way of school life. They have 

all listened and followed the guidelines perfectly.  

On another note, I wish to thank you as parents and carers for your 
support. We have been hoping that the plans we had put on paper for 
opening would work and due to your cooperation we have managed to 

get all class bubbles in safely. For finish timings, we can make individual 
arrangements to ensure that siblings leave at the same time so please 

speak to a member of staff if needed.  

Breakfast and after school provision  

Our parent pay system is available for booking 
breakfast and after school provision. In order to 

guarantee a place, please book the day before by 6pm 
at the latest. 

mailto:head.westfield@halton.gov.uk
mailto:head.westfield@halton.gov.uk

